

Neighbourhood Plan Meeting Wednesday 12 June 2019 19:30 hrs

PRESENT: Dave Willingham (DW)
Alan Routledge (AR)
Melissa Hewitt (MH)

- It was noted that Jan Stobart would be meeting with the NPSG & PC members on Tuesday 18th May at 8pm.
- DW agreed to chase Dave Burge re the meeting to confirm PC attendance
- AR confirmed that the subject of Biodiversity was in progress and there was an interactive map available online that covered around 3-5k around the village. DW & AR agreed to work on this subject together.
- AR confirmed that Stisted has 10 areas on our boundaries that he has mapped out, including Brooks Reserve which is an SSI, having identified 400 species of interest with more to be identified.
- DW confirmed that there was no information from BDC to identify the owner of Temple Border although the 1910/195 survey may be of use. This area's ownership still needs to be identified and this data may come out in the Local Plan
- AR provided the first draft of the Vision Statement for all to comment. AR to forward digitally to DW & MH
- DW agreed he would look at poster options to promote the NP but time would be needed to give the posters a chance. This subject to be re-visited at a later date.
- AR provided a list of houses with no survey responses.
- Budget – AR to speak with Parish Clerk to find out the situation regarding VAT on survey costs.
- DW discussed the possibility of an Air Quality Survey. Equipment was available for the study and reporting but costs in the region of £250. Once invested then the equipment could keep Stisted informed well into the future as to air quality, as well as helping with the NP. MH said she would speak with the PC to see if the funding for this (via the PC) could be put on the agenda for the next available PC meeting.
- MH to email the historic traffic survey data to AR & DW, undertaken during the A120 Route A campaign.

Next meeting 17 July 2019 19:30hrs

Meeting closed at 21:10